
2019 Novel Coronavirus: 
Information for Pembroke Regional Hospital Patients and Visitors 

 
For the latest information and updates on the novel coronavirus (2019-nCoV), including 
information on what to do if you feel you have symptoms, please visit the Renfrew County 
and District Health Unit’s website (rcdhu.com). 
 
The Pembroke Regional Hospital works in close contact with the Renfrew County and 
District Health Unit as well as other hospitals in eastern Ontario. 
 
Hospital staff are trained to assess patients for respiratory infections, including the 2019 
novel coronavirus.  
 
If you have an appointment at Pembroke Regional Hospital: 
 
If you have fever and symptoms of respiratory infection, or if you have vomiting or diarrhea, 
please call the hospital in advance and ask if you should still attend your appointment.  
 
Visitor information: 
 
Please do not visit friends or family who are in the hospital if you feel ill or have any 
symptoms of any respiratory virus. We encourage you to receive your seasonal influenza 
vaccine if you have not yet done so.  
 
 


